
From: Abdullah A. Alswaha 
Date: 17 March 2019  
To: Cherine Chalaby  
Cc: Abdullah A. AlKanhal, Osama I. Aldosary 
  
 
  
Dear Cherine Chalaby 
Chairman, ICANN Board of Directors 
  
We appreciate you taking the time to visit us. It was a pleasure and we look 
forward to future visits where we can spend more time together. ICANN is a 
critical organization in the development of ICT, and the leading organization in 
Internet development. 
  
Regarding the membership of the Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC), we 
look forward to learning more, especially relating to the decision making process 
and the potential for majority vote. Osama AlDosary will be our contact point 
with Baher and Manal regarding the GAC. 
  
Many thanks for the letter and the kind invitation to your upcoming ICANN 
meetings! unfortunately, I will not be able to attend, however my Deputy for 
Communication and Digital Infrastructure Abdullah AlKanhal will be attending on 
my behalf for the June meeting Inshallah. 
  
Going forward we anticipate very productive and cooperative engagement. 
  
With warm regards, 
  
Abdullah Alswaha 
Minister of Communications and Information Technology 
 


